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    Thursday 22nd March 2018
	Dear Parents,
Tomorrow is Sports Relief Day and Environment Day! Thank you for all your wonderful contributions. Children may come dressed in red clothing or sports gear, please remember that children might get clothing mucky, so older clothing may be preferable. If your child has an art apron or an old shirt to wear, this will help cover clothing. 

We will be having a BBQ and obstacle races throughout the day! It is not too late to offer your help to your child’s class teacher. We will be painting, planting, and revamping lots of different school areas.

Voluntary money donations towards sports relief can be made through the school office.

Snow - Thank you to all the parents who helped shovel, blow away and salt the school pathways this week. This made the job easily achievable and allowed for the school site to be safe by 8am, just in time for breakfast club.

Thursday 29th March – End of term for Easter holidays at 12.10pm

Keeping your child safe on the Internet – essential information

With internet safety becoming a growing concern in every household, we would like to invite you to our internet safety afternoon. Wednesday 25th April 2-3pm in the school hall. This will be led by Hertfordshire’s Esafety consultant – Richard Maskrey.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PAs this week were Alice and Sophia. Thank you for your help.  


Friends of Stockham are reviving an old favourite – Family Bingo is coming back! Save the date; Friday 27th April (6:30-8:30pm). More details to follow after the Easter holiday. We hope to see you there friendsofstockham@gmail.com

Netball update 

                 The netball team entered the Vale Tournament on Tuesday 21st March with 9 other Vale of the White Horse teams who all won or came runner up in the first stages. We sailed through the first round comfortably, winning all 4 of our matches.  In the semi finals, we lost out on a place in the final (to the team who eventually won) only by a golden goal in the 3rd minute of extra time. Despite this set back, the children still played excellently in the final play off for 3rd and 4th position - finishing 3rd. The whole team was fantastic and have represented our school brilliantly - their teamwork was a driving factor in their success as they were so brilliant at knowing each other's strengths and how to support each other.  Well done everyone and thank you to all the adults who came and supported us at the event.

                 Please see the website/school display for other netball pictures and sporting information.

CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we have had so much fun at Farmer Gow’s.  The children really enjoyed

             learning all about the different farm animals and their babies. 
Year 1  In Year 1 this week we have been sharing and dividing in maths.  We have
             also made a timeline of the history of Wantage and we have been working hard on
             our Peter & the Wolf dances in PE.

Year 2  We have been writing poems about magical characters in our English lessons this

             week.  We have been working hard on using alliteration, adjectives and rhyme in

             our work. 
Year 3  This week in Year 3 we have been learning all about watercolours and have painted 
             some fantastic pictures of Wantage. In maths, we have been learning about 
             multiplication as scaling up.
Year 4  This week Year 4 have been making switches in science.  In maths we have been 
             finding fractions of numbers and created our own fraction maze.   We have used 
             our teamwork skills in P.E to create a volcano dance.  

Year 5  Year 5 have had a great time this week.  We have been to see Kiss Me Kate and 

             got our assembly ready in record time! 
Year 6  Year 6 have been working super hard on their fractions in maths and are working 

             together ready to write up their creative poems in English. 
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  All of Foundation for their amazing behaviour on our class trip!  Thank you for all

             being so lovely.
Year 1  Tegan and Violet for their amazing confidence and perseverance in swimming. 
             You both always give 100% in lessons. Well done!

Year 2  Ben for showing the confidence to work independently in all our lessons this 

             week.  You have presented your work beautifully too!  Matthew for wonderful 

             enthusiasm in writing and for producing lovely alliterative poems.
Year 3  Alex for excellent perseverance  with handwriting on his non-chronological report. 
             Holly for listening her hardest in all lessons and always being polite.
Year 4  Lucy-Jane for some great drama work acting out a role play based on The Twits.
             Faith for some excellent sketching in art this week.

Year 5  All of Year 5 for showing great team work and confidence when performing their 
             assembly.
Year 6  All of Year 6 netball players for their teamwork and determination at the netball 
             tournament at KA’s and a big congratulations to Team A for coming 3rd in the 
             whole of the Vale of White Horse.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 6 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 4 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 4!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










